
 

  Letter from the  

  New Editor 
 

Dear Colleages, 

I’d like to thank the members of the Summa Foundation Board for 
entrusting me with the editorship of the notes series. I’d also like to thank my 
predecessors, Bob Gardner and Dave Giri, for their great work.  And of course, 
special thanks to Carl Baum for editing the series for over four decades. 

The Summa Foundation notes provide a unique forum for the publication of 
research related to High-Power Electromagnetics. New notes can be submitted to 
me at Everett G. Farr. 

We’ve made a few changes around here we think you’ll like. First, we will 
speed up posting of new notes online. This will be followed quickly by an email 
announcement of the new note, with a hotlink to the new note. So there will no 
longer be a need for postcards. By posting your notes closer to real time, we hope 
you’ll find this an even more attractive forum for publishing your research.  

We want to maintain as complete an email list as possible. If someone 
would like to be added to our list, or if there is a change in email address, please 
contact Chuck  Reuben at shawnee@unm.edu.  

We hope you like the new format. See you in London on 11 – 15 July 2016! 
The abstract deadline is 11 January 2016. 

  
Everett G. Farr 
Editor in Chief 
Summa Foundation Notes Series  
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